



June 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 9 KS4 Parents' Evening: 5pm to 8pm on Thursday 13th June 2019

Students are now settled into their KS4 studies; with this in mind, we would therefore like to invite you to attend the upcoming Year 9 Parents' Evening, on **Thursday 13th June, 5pm to 8pm.** The evening will be based in the Hub.

This is a vital opportunity to meet your son/daughter's subject teachers, discuss their progress, ask any questions and see how you can best support their independent learning.

Your son/daughter will be booking appointments in their planners with each of their teachers. This process may take several days and we would be grateful if you could monitor their progress on making appointments. Please take the time to read the Learner Log, at the back of the planner, through with your son/daughter before attending Parents' Evening and bring it with you so you can raise points to discuss with each teacher.

Please sign in at the desk in the Hub when you arrive at Budmouth College.

Evenings like these are crucial on your child's journey towards fulfilling their potential whilst at Budmouth College and we hope that you will be able to attend.

Manvence

A governor will be attending the Parents' Evening if you would like to discuss anything with them.

Yours sincerely

Mrs N Roberts Head of Year 9 Mrs A Lawrence

Deputy Head of Year 9

Please complete and return the slip below to your son/daughter's tutor.

Student's name:

Tutor Group:

I am able / unable to attend the Year 9 parents' evening on 13th June between 5 - 8pm.



Working together, mealing opportunities